
Water and Sewer Design Manual V3.4 Changes 

This update to the design manual is to incorporate changes and corrections from V3.3.1 

• The Office of Watersheds has been renamed the Green Stormwater Infrastructure Unit (GSI 
Unit) throughout the Design Manual. 

 
Additionally, this contact has changed: 
 

• The Green Review contact has been changed to Elizabeth Lutes. The new phone number is    
215-686-9430, and the email address is Elizabeth.Lutes@phila.gov. 

• The PWD Design Unit Green Infrastructure contact has been changed to Khadija Tadimi. The 
phone number remains the same, but the new email address is Khadija.Tadimi@phila.gov. 

• Walid A. El-Morshedy’s title has been updated to Design and Construction Project Manager. 
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